2024 UAW BSA Troop 595 Pancake Breakfast

8:00 a.m. to 11:00 a.m. 04-07-2024 UAW Hall 1795 Lafayette St.., Janesville Wi.

We are conducting our annual pancake breakast at the time, date, and location listed above.

Support and participation in the troop's fundraisers and or making donations has been instrumental in allowing the troop to be able to continue to conduct the four seasonal camps, day trips, weekly meetings, monthly swim sessions, etc..

In alternate years, this troop has historically offered an opportunity for a high adventure trip and the scouts have committed a crew to a Sea Base camp in St. Thomas as their destination this summer. The troop is also starting to make plans for a trip through the northeastern states in the summer of 2025.

We are pleased to announce we had two of our scouts earn the prestigious Eagle Award over this last year. The troop size is stable. We had 2 scouts age out and 3 join this year. We currently have 16 scouts at all levels of advancement and anticipate having additional Eagle Scouts by year's end.

As we hope you are aware, the pancake breakfast continues to be our biggest fundraiser of the year, open to the public, so if you can attend and maybe bring some family and friends, the scouts will be very appreciative.

Tickets pricing REMAINS at 5 dollars each and will be available at the door or you may purchase them in advance from one of the scouts or at the Union Hall during their regular hours.

Lastly, if you would like to make a monetary donation, please forward any remittance to:

BSA Troop 595 1795 Lafayette St. Janesville, Wi 53546

Feel fee to contact us with any questions at:

tmmeyer64@gmail.com or phone: Land 608-754-9080 Cell 608-449-3029.

Thank you for your past and continued support;

Troop 595 Scoutmaster,

Kirke Utecht